
Webinar: The 2017 Open Source
Year in Review
Black Duck will present a complimentary webinar reviewing the
past year’s legal developments in open source software.

The event will be on Wednesday, Jan. 17, 2018, at 11:30 a.m.
Eastern time.

Two  of  the  leading  open  source  legal  experts,  Karen
Copenhaver, partner at Choate Hall & Stewart and counsel for
the Linux Foundation, and Mark Radcliffe, partner at DLA Piper
and general counsel for the Open Source Initiative, will lead
the discussion.

This annual review will highlight the most significant legal
developments  related  to  open  source  software  in  2017,
including:

Current litigation
An open source security update
Blockchain and its forks
Software Package Data Exchange (SPDX) and OpenChain
GDPR
And more

Register for the webinar.
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